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This Week
Art Exhibition: We are holding our Art Exhibition in the Studio on the evening 

of Thursday 17th October from 5-7pm. Work by all our students will be on 

display and everyone is welcome to join us. There will be refreshments and live 

music.

World Food Day Food Bank: We are having our World Food Day “Bake Off” 

event on Friday 25th October. As part of this, we are once again collecting non-

perishable food to donate to a local food bank. If you would like to contribute, 

please send in any sealed food items (with at least six months left on their 

expiry date) in the week beginning Monday 21st October.

Autumn Signs: Please see the attached sheet of Autumn Makaton signs that you 

might find useful.

Reaching Families Workshops: Please see the attached sheet of information 

about training workshops offered by Reaching Families.

Kangaroos Information Roadshow: Please see the attached poster for the 

upcoming Kangaroos Information Roadshow on Wednesday 16th October.

Letters Home
Selected KS5 Students: Hindleap Warren residential letter. (Sent by email.)

Selected Trailblazers & Globetrotters Students: Dance Live letter. (Email.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Jazzle
Zigzag is a patient goat. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Gabriel, Balloonists: Making good decisions in class this week.

Anthony, Balloonists: Counting backwards in tens in Maths this week.

Bridget, Balloonists: Working really hard answering questions and exploring how different projects 

work.

Theo, Astronauts: Writing the names of the planets independently using an ALB

Reuben, Sailors: great participation in sensory drama.



Class News from Cavers
Cavers have been getting busy this term learning all about the world in our Big Wide World Topic! We 

have spent time learning about different environments as well as exploring the world using Google 

Earth! We have also been busy forming new relationships with both our peers and adults as well as 

having many laughs along the way!


	Page 1
	Page 2

